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• The home is at 3620 Holts Chapel Road in Eastern Greensboro 
• REALTORS® will work on the home Wednesday, October 16 and 

Thursday, Oct. 17 from 8:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. each day 
• All press is invited to stop by and speak with REALTOR® volunteers, 

Community Housing Solutions staff, or the homeowners 

GREENSBORO, N.C. – REALTORS® in the Greensboro area will roll up 
their sleeves this week to help give much-needed repairs to a deserving 
local home owner.  

The Greensboro Regional REALTORS® Association and Community 
Housing Solutions are hosting their 16th annual REALTORS® R 
Rebuilding project on Wednesday, Oct. 16 and Wednesday, Oct. 17. 

This year, the REALTORS® will be making repairs to the outside of a 
home for Frances and James Watkins, who are both in their 80s, plus 
their great-grandchild. We will trim their back bushes and landscaping 
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to prepare for painting, paint exterior siding and gables ends, fascia, 
rake and all trim, install a side porch, front porch and stair railings. 

Community Housing Solutions will also be replacing the roof using a 
subcontractor, replacing the kitchen sink drain lines and traps using a 
plumber, repairing and replacing the subfloor in the living room, kitchen 
and bathroom. 

The home is at 3620 Holts Chapel Road in Eastern Greensboro. Work 
hours are 8:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. both days. 

The press is invited to stop by while repairs are being made to speak 
with REALTOR® volunteers, Community Housing Solutions staff or the 
homeowner.  

If you would like to schedule a time to speak with the homeowner, or if 
you would like more information about the project, please call GRRA 
Director of Communications and Marketing Aidan Jensen at (336) 
854-5868 or (336) 223-4754 (office), or (919) 360-6256 (cell). 

### 

The Greensboro Regional REALTORS® Association, Inc. is a non-profit organization whose mission is to support its 
members in their business pursuits by promoting the highest professional ethics and being the primary provider for 
quality services, education and real estate information in the market area.


